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Cam"bell, Kimberle

From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Greg Pittenger <gpittenger@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 3, 2020 11:23 AM
Statements

Aqua rate hike proposal

I am a resident of North Raleigh and am opposed to any significant increase from Aqua as their
service and response to issues has been subpar.

Thanks,
Greg Pittenger
919.492.7088
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